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Our newsletter is also available on our school website
Dear Parents,





I am delighted to inform you that we have been awarded an allotment in Bellahouston Park. I went to see the site on Saturday and I am impressed with the facilities on offer for our children to develop Outdoor Learning and gardening skills.  I hope this will be another opportunity to work in partnership with parents to support this venture. 








Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Date for your Diary              


                         








Primary 5 Go Yellow Walk      4th June 





Pr 7 Ardintinney                11th – 13th June 


Residential Visit





Thanksgiving Mass 		18th June ( p.m)


Primary 4 and 7





Nursery Graduation 		19th June 





Primary 7 Leavers’ Disco	19th June





Rag Bag Appeal  		20th June





Fun Day			20th June 





Summer Fayre 		21st June   





Mass in Lourdes Church       24th June    





Lourdes Primary School


June   Newsletter 2014 





. Summer Fete





Our Parent Council are organising this event which will be on Saturday 21st June. Please support us by coming along at 10a.m. to the school as there will be special guests and lot of exciting activities.





We also need your help by donating raffle, tombola and bottle prizes. These can be handed into the school office or to a member of the Parent Council

















      























Rag Bag Appeal








Next week we will issue the children with a collection bag appeal. This is another opportunity for you to donate unwanted clothes, bags, shoes etc. to raise funds for  our school.














					












































Bellahouston Park





The school has been successful in our bid for an allotment in Bellahouston Park. Mr Murphy attended a meeting last week and was informed of our success. This is a unique opportunity which will give many of our children the opportunity to participate in outdoor leaning. If any parents wish to volunteer to be of assistance with weeding, digging and planting please phone the school office. . 





 














        























Head Lice





Please ensure that you check you child’s hair on a regular basis. Once again we have had parents reporting that their child has had head lice and sometimes for a second time which can be very distressing. 


The NHS advice is to check regularly for this and to go to a Pharmacist for current advice in terms of medication. 










































































Holiday Dates











Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2014





August 2014





School opens Wednesday 13th August 





September Holiday 





Friday 26 and Monday 29 September 2014





 


October Holiday


























Charities








Last week our Primary 5 children took part in the Go Yellow and raised £500 for the Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice. Well done to all who took part.





The nursery children grew daffodils for the Marie Curie Cancer and raised £250 for this charity.  What an achievement!














					












































School Uniform





 Ahead of next session when you will be purchasing new items of uniform we request that a blue polo shirt and shorts be purchased for P.E. 





At the Primary 1 induction the uniform will now be described as:





Blue shirt and tie                      Blue Skirt or trousers


Blue jumper or cardigan





Blue polo shirt and blue shorts for P.E. 








        























 Feast of the Assention 





Last Month we celebrated this special Feast Day with Mass in the school hall. Once again Monsignor Gilmartin came to the school to say mass. We very much appreciate the support he gives to the school.








School Improvement Plan





We have completed our Improvement Plan for next session which will now be given into the Authority for approval. Details of this plan will be issued in the new session with hopefully a Parent Focus  group will be set up to support it.





























